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September 14, 2021 
 

 

Product Discontinuance Notification 
 
 

 

Dear valued customers 
 
 
This is to inform you formally that the following products are being discontinued. This 
notification is for your company to take appropriate action should your internal documentation 
for these part numbers need to be updated.  
 
【Products affected】  
     
Product Name Discontinued Part Number Suggested Replacement* 

Handheld digital 
manometer 

PG-100N-101R-H 
PG-100N-101R-H-X1 
PG-100N-101R-H-X1T 

PG-100N-101R-W 
PG-100N-101R-W-X1 
PG-100N-101R-W-X1T 

 PG-100N-101R-H-X2 
PG-100N-101R-H-T 
PG-100N-101R-H-X2T 

PG-100N-101R-W-X2 
PG-100N-101R-W-T 
PG-100N-101R-W-X2T 

* PG-100N-101R-W is a unit-selectable type. Select “mmHg” and the measurement unit will be fixed 
even if the power is turned on / off. Please refer to the instruction manual for details. 
 

 

【Reason for change】    
Because of low volumes and declining demand, Nidec decides to discontinue the part 

numbers. 
 
【Effective date】  
   Immediately after this notification is announced in public.  
 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact your local sales representative/office for more 
details.  
 

 

                                                                     
 
 
  


